
 

OrientatiOn Of new batch 2023 

Of sanskritiki 

 

A new team of 30 students is oriented in 

sanskritiki. Director of sanskrititki Prof. 

(Dr.)  Madhurima Lall said that 

preparations are already started of the 

programs which are going to be held in 

new sessions. 

Training will also be given to the students. 

Soon our new team of sanskritiki will be 

ready to perform on national and 

international level. 
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